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Thank you so much for your continued support for the ministry that we have here in NY and
VT.
In this latest newsletter, we have the privilege sharing how God is working through us in NY

and VT, but also how He worked in Brazil from April 2-24t.

But we wanted to do it a little different. The newsletter is nothing but pictures and captions.
If a picture is worth 1,000 words, this latest newsletter has more than 44,000 words.

The following link will take you to our picture newsletter and will show a little bit of how God
has been working over the last few months: htips://bit.ly/OBRADNEWS

The stories that we could tell of the Gospel Reach that we had into the Country of Brazil are
so many! God worked in a magnificent way. To God be all the Glory.

One quick story:

After every soccer game, the team will circle up with the opposing team as share the
Gospel. During our second soccer game, the team has circled up and the girls were
sharing their testimonies, but a bunch of kids who were hanging around the game were
interrupting — not so much out of disrespect, but out of curiosity.

To help the girls be able to share the Gospel with the other team, we formed a fourth circle
with all of the kids. | handed Ciera an Evangecube and, through a translator, she-very
clearly-shared the Gospel of Jesus Christ to the kids and invited them to trust Jesus as
Savior. At the end, several children indicated that they trusted Jesus as Savior! To God be
the glory!

We could tell you story after story of the Gospel reach into Brazil. After the team came back
to the States, we ministered as a family for four more days in six schools, a camp, and with
a mission’s organization!

Thank you for your continued support and for helping make it possible for the Gospel to
spread to NY, VT, and Brazil!
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